
119991, Москва г, Лужнецкая наб, дом № 8 

Тел: +7 (495) 782 42 14, факс: +7 (495) 782 42 15, cycling@fvsr.ru 

 

Subject: Candidature for Voting Delegate 
 
 
Dear Mr. President and General Secretary, 
 
Russian Cycling Federation would like to present the candidature of Ms. 
Victoria Lesnikova for a voting delegate at the next Congress of the 
UEC, which will take place on the 6th of March 2021. 
 
Please find attached the licenses of Ms. Victoria Lesnikova for 2020 and 
2021. 
 
Thank you for your kind consideration of our application.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

Viacheslav Ekimov    
President  
Russian Cycling Federation  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To: UEC 
 
UEC Electoral and Voting 
Monitoring Commission  
 

Исх. №179 

От «29»  January     2020       г. 

На №                от 
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